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25th April 2022  
Dear Parent / Carer,  
  

REAch2 Parents’ and Carers’ Survey  
  

Over the next month, we are asking all parents and carers across the REAch2 Academy Trust that Phoenix St. 
Peter Primary Academy is a part of, to complete a survey. You are an important part of your local school 
community, and you are also a part of the wider REAch2 family which over 20, 000 children across the country in 
60 different primary schools are a part of.  This quick survey should take 2-3 minutes and asks a range of 
questions about the school’s ethos, wellbeing, behaviour, teaching and learning. It can be completed online, on 
paper, or over the phone.   
  

• To complete the survey online, please click on this link:        
       https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=56105-57734-27996297  
• To complete using a paper copy, please pick up a survey from our School Office and return it in the  
       envelope provided – please note these will be read and entered by school staff!  
• You might want to use a school laptop in our front reception area at the end of the school day to  
       complete the survey.  
• To complete the survey over the phone, please call the REAch2 helpline on 01283 246433.  
       Someone will ask you what school you would like to complete the survey for, read the questions   
       to you and record your responses.   

  

The REAch2 Parent and Carers Survey is now live until 22nd May, and I would really appreciate your views and 
opinions to help shape the future of REAch2 and Phoenix St. Peter Primary Academy. Please do take time to 
watch the video from our Chief Executive, Cathie Paine in which she explains the survey and why it is important 
https://youtu.be/gOeOyJBio38.   
  

I would also like to reassure you that your response to the survey will be anonymous – we won’t be able to pick 
out your responses from other parents and carers in the school.  If you do feel uncomfortable with any question, 
please skip it. We want this to be an opportunity to have your voice heard, not to feel uncomfortable or 
awkward. You can stop answering the survey at any time, and your answers are only included if you click the 
“Finish” button at the end. It is also possible to remove the data once it has been submitted by emailing the 
survey software provider at Rick@qdpservices.co.uk 
  

We are running this survey to help our school further improve teaching, learning and the daily experiences of 
every child. Data from all schools across REAch2 will also be used to help make improvements for children across 
the Trust. We will feed back on the survey results later in the year.  If you have any questions about this, please 
contact our school office.  
  

Yours sincerely,  
 

M L Jordan  

 
Mr. Matthew Jordan  
Associate Headteacher  
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